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Visit to Eden Project 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our topic on mini beasts, Reception will be going to the Eden project on Friday 24th 

May, to take part in a “Senses” workshop. We will be leaving by coach after 9.00 am 

registration and will return at approximately 4.00pm.                                                                                                                      

It should be a really interesting experience that will greatly enhance their appreciation and 

understanding of the environment and mini beasts. 

The cost of our visit is £13 which may be paid using our on-line payment service. 

Please could we have payment by Friday 17th May, as we will be unable to proceed with the visit 

should we have insufficient funds. 

We will send another letter with more details of the day nearer to the time. 

We would be grateful if you could return the slip below so that we have confirmation of support 

for our visit. 
Many thanks  

Anna Rowe  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Visit to Eden Reception May 2019 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………. To visit the Eden Project on 

Friday 24th May 2019 

l confirm I will pay £13    using the on-line payment service. 

Signed……………………………………………………… 
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